
 WHAT’S ALL THE RACQUET ABOUT?.. . NOVEMBER-
DECEMBER 2016 

 
November/December 2016 

New Mexico’s middle school tennis program celebrated its 
20th anniversary this year. The Jefferson Jet’s season was a 
huge success with everyone parƟcipaƟng, including 
beginners. Thank you to head coaches Liz Keefe and Loren 
Dils and assistant Jane Tabet! 

High school preseason tennis is just around the corner with 
our beloved Albuquerque High team returning! Becky Lee 
and Liz Keefe will conƟnue to coach the girls and Jon 
Roensch will be the new coach for the boys. We’re excited 
for a great season! 

As the USTA league season comes to a close, we’d like to 
thank the captains and co captains for such an incredible 
year. A lot of hard work, planning, coordinaƟon and Ɵme 
goes in to running a team and is done on a volunteer basis.  
TCA had a total of 39 teams play out of the club this year.  

All court repairs for the year have been completed with 
the addiƟon of Pickle Ball lines being added to court 10. 
Use of the court and Pickle Ball equipment can be 
arranged by contacƟng Liz or Monica at the club. A $7.00 
guest fee will be charged for all non-members to use the 
court. 

SAVE THE DATE! 

Thursday, November 24th-

Thanksgiving Day-Club Closed 

Friday, November 25th-Black Friday 

Tennis all day! 

Friday, December 02nd-Children’s 

Holiday Party 5pm to 8pm 

Sunday, December 04th-Holiday 

Happy Hour 5pm to 8pm 

Sunday, December 25th-Christmas 

Day-Club Closed 

Saturday, December 31st-New Year’s 

Eve-Early Closing 

 

 

12 & Under Fall/Winter 
RegistraƟon Open 

Contact Joey Gorence 505-573-1011 or 

joeygorence@yahoo.com

 



The vote is in and the membership has approved a 
$150,000 capital improvement loan. Details for the loan 
and what it will cover will be posted on the bulleƟn 
boards in the clubhouse as well as upcoming emails. 

 

 

 

 

 

Our 60th Anniversary Party was well attended and a fantastic tribute to the endurance of 

TCA. 

We sincerely thank the TCA Board of Directors and all the members who worked so hard 

to plan and help run the celebration.  

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 



 



 

The Club Hours for Fall/Winter are as follows~ 

Mondays-Clubhouse Closed 

Tuesdays through Sundays-8:30 am to 5:30pm 

Thursday, November 24th-Clubhouse Closed for Thanksgiving Day 

Saturday, December 24th-Clubhouse will close early for Christmas Eve 

Sunday, December 25th-Clubhouse Closed for Christmas Day 

Saturday, December 31st-Clubhouse will close early for New Year’s Eve 

Sunday, January 01, 2017-Clubhouse Closed for New Year’s Day 

 

 

 

. 

 

 

 




